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Promote community engagement and social cohesion

Develop creative and entrepreneurial skills

Create a Civic Action Event Guide Book

Develop a year-long skill development programme for personal

use in the way of a calendar

The Making Space 365 project consortium is delighted to report

back after a successful trip to beautiful Madeira and a hugely

productive few months. 

Partners meet for a Transnational Partner Meeting in Madeira at

the beginning of October 2021 for a two-day meeting. It was a

joy to finally meet this fantastic team in person and share ideas

for this innovative project. The aims of which are to;

 

Throughout two days, partners from Portugal, Greece, Germany,

the United Kingdom, Lithuania and Ireland shared their progress

and feedback on work completed and their hopes and visions for

what is still ahead.
2020-1-PT02-KA227-YOU-007635



PROJECT DEVELOPMENT TO

DATE

OUR NEXT STEPS

Other progress in the project includes the

development of a Learning, Teaching, Training

Activity that will be held in Kalamata, Greece, in 

May 2022. It will bring youth educators and

youth leaders from all partner countries

together in a collaborative learning

environment.

KEEP UPDATED

For regular updates of the Making Space

365 project, please subscribe to our

Facebook page at

Facebook.com/makingspace365 or visit

our website at makingspace365.eu

Making Space 365 Framework for Social, Civic & Community

Education and Engagement

Making Space 365 Creative Skills & Entrepreneurship Youth Training

Curriculum

Making Space 365 Civic Action and Creative Youth Event Guidebook

Making Space 365 Creative Calendar

Making Space 365 Youth Leader Training Workshops

Making Space 365 Festival & Showcase Event

Topics discussed at the meeting included clarifying outstanding tasks

for;

Also covered across the two days was quality assurance, impact and

dissemination of the project. 

The Making Space consortium was also happy to arrange their

subsequent meetings, which are proposed to be in Vilnius during March

2022 and  Ireland in June 2022. 
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